
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents 
  

Maritzburg College is excited to announce that we will be using a new payment 

application “App” that will help with quick and easy payments for incidental charges 
such as tours, camps etc.  This “App” will be used alongside our debit order facility. 

Should you wish to switch to the “App”, please contact Arlene Trout on 
trouta@mcollege.co.za 
  

There is NO charge to the parents for this application. It is FREE to download from 
either the Apple Store or Google Play Store plus it uses less data than Whatsapp.  
  

The application is called Karri. Karri is an innovative mobile payment application that 
allows you to make quick payments for school collections using your smartphone. Karri 

is powered by Nedbank but will work with any bank ensuring the safety and security of 
all information loaded onto the app. It is therefore fully POPI and PCI DSS compliant 

with stringent internal measures. We have furthermore entered into a contractual 

agreement with Karri to guarantee this. 
  

You only need an email address to access the app. Please expect an email/SMS 

directly from Karri asking you to download the app shortly and then sign up with your 
email address. We have attached a Karri pamphlet detailing the simple steps for 

making payments.  
  

We would really appreciate your support in striving to be a cash free environment. For 

further queries or information visit the Karri website on www.karri.co.za alternatively 
you can contact Karri directly on: 021 300 1867. 
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